
  

 

 

 

Date: 4-7-22 

 

Dear Parents and guardians  

Re: Change of Timings For School Day -  

We are writing to inform you of the outcome of the consultation to change the timings of the school day.  

After taking onboard comments from parents, staff and other stakeholders, the timings of the school day will 

be as follows:  

From September 1st 2022, the timings that school will be open for children in Reception to Year 6 will be: 

Monday to Friday :  8.20 am to 3pm  

Nursery times:   8.15am – 11.15am (Morning session)  

   12.00pm – 3.00pm (Afternoon session)  

Registration of children will take place from 8.30am.  

We will also continue to run our breakfast club from 7.45am - 8.20am  

We will continue to run a wide variety of after school clubs throughout the year.  

Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

Clare Daddy  
Principal  


